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A team effort to develop a series of improvement 
projects in Marina del Rey has been honored with a 
coveted LA County STARS award by the Board of 

Supervisors.

Team Marina, consisting of the County Departments of  
Public Works, Beaches and Harbors, and Regional Planning, 
was recognized for developing a "big picture" approach 
to the projects that included an expanded pedestrian 
promenade, new public park and pedestrian pathway, and 
additional parking spaces near Marina Beach. 

The projects expanded open space by almost 11 acres  
and increased recreational opportunities for boaters 
and visitors while protecting the nationally renowned 
community's natural resources.

The team was also commended for obtaining project 
approval prior to a one-year deadline imposed by the 

Marina del Rey Team Sees STARS
California Coastal Commission.  To achieve this, team 
members conducted over 80 public meetings with boaters, 
residents, lessees, and business owners; conducted water 
quality, traffic, parking and boating studies; and combined 
16 projects into a single Commission application.  
 
The LA County STARS (Special Talents for Achieving 
Remarkable Service) awards program recognizes 
exceptional performance in the areas of fiscal sustainability, 
workforce and service excellence, and organizational 
effectiveness.

Public Works' Team Marina members included Jeff  
Pletyak, Guita Sheik, Suen Fei Lau of Traffic & Lighting 
Division; Steve Burger, Andy Narag, Toan Duong, Tony 
Khalkhali, and Sam Richards of Land Development  
Division; and Bruce Hamamoto, Josh Svennsson, Yvonne 
Taylor, Youn Sim, Frank Wu, Maged Soliman, and  
Aracely Lasso of Watershed Management Division.
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Patrons of the Hollywood 
Bowl summer concert series 
can arrive in comfort and 

style for this season's performances 
with the return of the Park-and-Ride 
express bus program.

with prepaid express bus tickets 
receive a discount on the fare and 
priority boarding.

For detailed information on pickup 
locations, directions, cost, and ticket 
information, call the Hollywood Bowl 
Box Office at (323) 850-2000, or go 
to www.hollywoodbowl.com.

Norwalk High School and Walter Reed Middle 
School were the recent winners of the LA County 
Public Works Department's second annual Streets 

to the Sea Challenge.

More than 40 schools participated in the competition, which 
challenges middle and high school students Countywide to 
carry out a public education campaign that educates their 
peers about the negative impacts of stormwater pollution.

At the onset of their projects, each team of students 
conducted watershed audits of their schools to identify how 
rainwater and dry weather runoff flow across their campus.  
This allowed them to track how pollutants were picked up 
by urban runoff and carried across hard surfaces to the 
storm drain system.  Once trouble spots were identified, the 
teams developed and implemented creative, multifaceted 
campaigns to prevent polluted runoff from reaching rivers, 
streams, and the ocean.

Among the innovative public education efforts developed by 
students this year were viral video campaigns, public art, 
educational websites, environmental fairs, beach cleanup 
events, and recycling campaigns.

Students use Art and Innovation to take 
on Water Pollution The top ten schools were invited to Walt Disney Studios 

in Burbank to present the highlights of their campaign to a 
panel of their peers and water quality professionals. 

The winning schools will receive a classroom field trip to  
the Los Angeles County Office of Education's Marine 
Science Floating Lab.   

Matilda Mead, a senior at Santa Monica High School, said 
Streets to the Sea is a great way for students to make a 
difference at their school and in their community.  Her school 
conducted a beach cleanup event and created a sculpture 
using the trash they collected.

"The competition really opened my eyes," Mead said.  "It 
was amazing to see how much trash our school generated 
and how it was affecting our local beach and marine life." 

Streets to the Sea is conducted by Generation Earth, an 
environmental education program managed by LA County 
Public Works, and designed to educate and empower 
middle and high school students to be an active part of the 
solution to environmental concerns in their community. 

To learn more about the Generation Earth program go to 
www.generationearth.com.

Pictured (left to right) 
Norwalk High School 
students   Melanie Ortiz, 
Peace Agbo, Madelaine 
Venzon, Megan Nolasco, 
and Angel Delgado.

Pictured (left to right) 
Walter Reed Middle 
School students Quentin 
Stevens, Cogeian Embry, 
Dani Coze, Kendall 
James, and Declan Rohr.

Round trip fares begin as low 
as $2. Children under  
12 years of age must 
be accompanied by an 
adult. For reservations, 
scheduled times, and 
more information, call toll 
free (888) 769-1122 or visit 
www.LAGoBus.info.

Summer is back!  

And for many that means 
sunscreen, flip-flops, boogie boards, 
and the beach!

Now through Labor Day you can beat 
the summer heat at one of Southern 
California's great beach destinations, 
Santa Monica, and get there and back 
in the comfort of an air-conditioned, 
wheelchair-accessible bus.

The Summer Beach Bus Program, 
operated by LA County Public 
Works, provides service between the  

Los Angeles County areas of Altadena, 
Palmdale, and Lancaster in Antelope 
Valley; Castaic/West Ranch in Santa 
Clarita Valley; Charter Oak/Duarte, East 
Los Angeles, La Crescenta/La Cañada 
Flintridge; and Topanga Canyon to the 
Santa Monica Municipal Pier and State 
Beach.  The Topanga Canyon Service 
also provides stops at Topanga State 
Beach and Will Rogers State Beach. 

Reservations are required for the 
service and can be made up to one 
week in advance, but no later than  
24 hours prior to the trip departure time.   

The annual service is available 
from June through September at 14 
park and ride locations throughout  
Los Angeles County.

The air conditioned and wheelchair 
accessible buses drop passengers at 
the Bowl's main entrance.  Passengers 


